CONFERENCE OF RADIATION CONTROL PROGRAM DIRECTORS, INC.
POSITION
Relating to: Indoor Radon Abatement Act
The Executive Board adopted the following position relative to the continuation of the EPA
Grant and recommended that it be adopted as a CRCPD position.
That in the interest of protecting the public health and achieving the goal of the Congress
as expressed in the Indoor Radon Abatement Act, the State Grant provisions of the Act

be extended and reauthorized to give individual states additional time to develop fully
functioning radon programs.

Adopted by the Executive Board and the CRCPD Membership
May 5, 1990
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